
Weekly Newsletter 
       

 Friday 26.04.2024  

Message from the Principal 

This term, all PE is due to be outside on the playground or on 

the field so lets hope the warmer weather is on the horizon as 

it has been a bit breezy this week! 

Year 5 have started their steel pans unit in music this week. 

They've been learning about the heritage of steel pans and the 

technique for playing them. Over 11 weeks they'll be learning a 

range of songs to put together in a performance. We can't wait! 

The children in EYFS have welcomed chicks into the classrooms 

this week. The children have loved watching the eggs hatch in 

the incubator and enjoyed seeing the chicks beginning to grow 

in their temporary home. They will spend the next two weeks 

learning about the lifecycle of a chick as part of their             

Understanding the World topic – Growing and Changing.  

The children can’t wait to hold 

the chicks next week when they 

are a little stronger!   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Ciantar 

 

Attendance 

Whole school attendance this week 

is 95.3%. We aim for our children 

to have 100% attendance.  

To report an absence, you will need to 

call the school absence line before 9am 

(01234 302300 -extension 1).  

Hedgehogs 98.6% 

Squirrels 92.7% 

Hawks 97.7% 

Kestrels 95.3% 

Beech 86.6% 

Ash 91.8% 

Otters 97.4%  

Badgers 94% 

Eagles 99.3% 

Falcons 95.6% 

Willows 96.7% 

Oak 97.9% 

Celebrating success 

The winners of our ‘Great Work’  

Robins – Daniel  

Owls – Ishal 

Hedgehogs – Jacob 

Otters – Reuben 

Badgers – Violet 

Squirrels– Peighton 

Hawks – Taejah 

Eagles–  Jessica  

Falcons – Eliza 

Kestrels– Oliver 

Beech - Charlee 

Willows– Afreen 

Ash – Kudzi 

Oak– Amelia 



Year 1  

Year 1 have had an exciting delivery! We now have even more equipment to play with at break and 

lunch times. We have new bats and balls, constructions toys, sand pits and puzzles to play with. It has 

been wonderful to see the children having fun with their new toys; sharing and playing together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Upcoming Dates 

Follow us on   

Here is a list of key dates for this half term. Please note that new events may be added and that       

existing dates may be changed or cancelled. We will update you if this is the case.  

04.05.24 Elstow May Festival  

06.05.24 May Bank Holiday  

08.05.24 Year 4 Theatre Trip  

09.05.24 Early Years Vision Screening  

13.05.24 KS2 SATS week  

22.05.24 Year 6 Residential Trip (22nd-24th May) 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Elstow-School-100042073333243/

